

Safe Parking Neighborhood Check-In

March 26, 2024: 6:00-7:30 p.m.

Info: bit.ly/PASafeParkingPermits

Zoom Link: https://cityofpaloalto.zoom.us/j/83386335447

Phone Number: + 1 (669) 900-6833 Meeting ID: 833 8633 5447

The City of Palo Alto invites you to a Neighborhood Check-In meeting regarding Safe Parking. This meeting is to discuss the currently operating Safe Parking sites: 3373 Middlefield Road (24PLN-00067), 4161 Alma Street (24PLN-00068), 505 E. Charleston Road (24PLN-00069), 1985 Louis Road (24PLN-00070), and renewing their interim permits as permanent permits. The Permanent Safe Parking Ordinance (ORD 5609) was adopted on February 16, 2024. The ordinance will allow for a greater number of vehicles to occupy the parking sites over time, four (4) cars in the first 12 months, six (6) cars after 12 months, and eight (8) cars after 24 months from the revised approval date.

The meeting will be held via video conference. You can join by following this link: https://cityofpaloalto.zoom.us/j/83386335447. You can also join by calling +1 (669) 900-6833 and entering Meeting ID: 833 8633 5447.

Representatives from the City of Palo Alto, the participating congregations, and MOVE Mountain View (the non-profit operating the safe parking facilities), will be there to answer questions about the site operations.

For more information, visit https://bit.ly/PASafeParkingPermits or email Nishita.Kandikuppa@cityofpaloalto.org, Emily.Kallas@cityofpaloalto.org or Jodie.Gerhardt@cityofpaloalto.org.